
An all-access pass is required for the all-access area, where
the trails are maintained more intensively with snowmaking

and lights. Winter recreation opportunities are provided by the
Loppet Foundation in partnership with the Minneapolis Parks

and Recreation Board. 
For more information visit www.loppet.org/trailpass


